
 

 

 

LETTER FROM THE CO-PRESIDENTS 

From the Presidents’ Desks 

The September Meeting was a great kick-off to what looks to be another great year of fundraising and giving 

back to our local communities.  We were thrilled to introduce Debbie Sampson, Bonnie Insana and Selina 

Hamilton as our Spring Event Chairmen with their theme “California Dreamin’……What’s Your Dream”.  

We could see the wheels turning in everyone’s head with the ideas and possibilities for implementing this fun, 

up-beat theme. Can’t wait to see this unfold in the coming months. 

The Fall Social was a huge success.  We had 90+ people come out to enjoy a great evening of getting to know 

our new Provisionals and reconnecting with each other after a summer off.  Thank you to Debbie and Nick 

Sampson for opening their home to us and to the Provisionals for their hard work in orchestrating a delightful 

evening.  Great food and conversation.  Kudos to our Chairmen Paula Redmond and Debbie Sampson.  The 

hats were “fascinating”! 

Entertaining for the Holidays: Everyone is excited by the “Art Inspired Entertaining” theme which is sure to 

be a most beautiful event. We urge all members to find a way to support this event, whether it is by donating 

time, materials, talents or by coming as a guest. And don’t forget the fabulous Opportunity Drawing….the 

Pantages 5 Show package AND Gift cards to 5 LA eateries. Package valued at $1,500!!!  Tell all your friends. 

We are so fortunate to have our Friends & Family committee working hard again this year. Please support 

them at their cook days on October 15-16 even if you can only come for brief time. 

The October meeting is always one of our most touching and important meetings. It’s when our top six 

nominated charities share with us what their requested program is all about. After their presentations and brief 

members’ discussion, voting members have the tough choice of voting for up to three of them. It will be 

helpful to you if you read the Philanthropy article before the meeting. Any voting member who will not be in 

attendance should request an absentee ballot from the Parliamentarian. 

October is a busy and important month for us. Pitch in wherever you can! 

Marge & Judy 
Co-Presidents 

Las Candalistas 
       

October 2018 
  

 
LAS CANDALISTAS OCTOBER 

 

 NEWSLETTER 



PARLIAMENTARIAN 

 

We look forward to seeing all Las Candalistas Members at the General Meeting Wednesday, October 10 at 
the Riviera United Methodist Church, 375 Palos Verdes Blvd., Redondo Beach. 
 
We have the pleasure of meeting representatives of the Top 6 Charities for 2018-2019. After the 
presentations and the charity representatives have left, we will have a brief time for discussion by members. 
Then voting will take place.  Ballots will be available at the entrance before the social time for Voting 
Members only, but please wait to hear from the charities before voting.  If you require an Absentee Ballot, 
please email me and a ballot form will be forwarded to you. (brown-bunch@msn.com)  ABSENTEE 
BALLOTS are due back to me by October 8th. 
 
Our hostesses this month are Karen Tucker (Captain), Paula Redmond, Laura Webb, and Janie Woodburn.  
I will be contacting the Captain to arrange delivery of supplies for the meeting.   
 
Hollidae Brown 
Parliamentarian 
 

Las Candalistas Creations 

At the general meeting we showed you a draft of our new Las Candalistas 2019 Calendar. For those not at the 

meeting the calendar is made up of local photos of Palos Verdes at the South Bay, including landmarks, local 

flowers, animals and birds and were taken by Bonnie and Debbie.  We are pleased to say they are currently at 

the printers and will be ready to purchase at the LC general meeting as well as the E4H event. You can also 

preorder by contacting either Debbie or Bonnie. They will sell at $15 each. There are some photos of the 

pages of the calendar on the LC members only Facebook page and there is one below of 3 of the page 

views.Each page indicates where the photos were taken, and each month 

contains an inspirational quote. The photos are of PV peacocks, Point 

Vicente lighthouse, Manhattan Beach Pier at sunset, a Hummingbird, 

Agapanthus, Dolphins, a surfer at Huntington Beach, Redondo Beach 

fireworks, a local moon eclipse, sunset view of San Nicholas Island, a 

Raccoon, The Hawthorne Blvd ocean view and Redondo Pier plus 

information about our history and our contact details We think they will make 

great holiday gifts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FIRST OUTING 

PLEASE RESPOND BY OCTOBER 9th 

 

Come relax at our first outing over lunch with a cup of tea!! 

Date: October 11th, Thursday at 11:30am 

Where: Chado Tea Room…located in Old Torrance, 1303 El Prado Avenue 

Price: $26.00 per person 

Please write checks for $26.00 payment to Susan Haas and mail to 7041 Crest Road, RPV, CA 

90275. 

You may bring your own wine and wine glasses, no corkage fee 

We will send out list of members attending so you can form your own car pools. 

 
 
 
 

SECOND OUTING 

Date: November 9th, Friday 

Where: Hsi Lai Buddhist Temple, King Richards Antique Center 

Cost: $9.00 

Enjoy guided tour and buffet vegetarian lunch at the Hsi Lai Buddhist Temple then onto King Richards to 

shop their antiques.  

We will meet at 10am at the Hsi Lai Buddhist Temple at 3450 Glenmark Drive, Hacienda Heights 626-961-

9697. Our guided tour starts at 10:30am. After the tour, we will have a vegetarian buffet lunch at the temple. 

Around 1pm we will travel to King Richards at 12301 Whittier Blvd, Whittier. It is a 15 min drive from the 

Temple to the Antique store. 

Please write checks for $9.00 payment to Susan Haas and mail to 7041 Crest Road, RPV, CA 90275. 

We will send out list of members attending so you can form your own car pools. 

It will be fun!!! 

Susan Haas and Christina Jesperson 
Excursions 

 



 

PHILANTHROPY 

   Our Top Six charities were selected by the Philanthropy Committee in August.  Representatives from each 

have been invited to our October general meeting to present both their mission and program(s) for which 

they have requested funding.  Following these presentations and after the representatives have left, we will 

have a few minutes for members to share any additional facts/experiences they may have.   A brief summary 

is provided here, but if any member is interested in viewing a full copy of the charities completed 

applications, please email me at mosher120@yahoo.com.  I’m happy to forward a copy to you.  Voting on 

the Top Three will take place after the brief members’ discussion time.    

Our Top Six charities are:  

1736 Family Crisis: South Bay Children’s Program 

    1736 Family Crisis Center provides intensive children’s services through unique programming provided at 

one domestic violence shelter, one outpatient clinic, and one 24/7 crisis hotline, within the boundaries of the 

Las Candalistas funding area. The South Bay Children’s Program combines age- and developmentally-

appropriate mental health therapy including clinical assessment and treatment with therapeutic activities (e.g., 

psychotherapy, art therapy, play therapy, gardening, and free play) provided by and/or under the supervision 

of licensed mental health professionals. Additional services are provided on an individualized basis, dependent 

on the specific needs of each child, and may include parent-child therapy, school enrollment and tutoring, 

referral to medical and dental resources, and other essential aid necessary to address all child needs (e.g. 

housing, food, education, and legal services when applicable). Serves 450 children annually. Request: $25,000. 

Family Promise of South Bay:  Welcome Home Kids 

    Provides funding for children and their families when they transition into sustainable housing. Families 

typically don't have any furnishings when they do find a home and sometimes have difficulty paying upfront 

costs. Funds would be used for housing assistance, cribs, crib sheets, twin mattresses, twin box springs, twin 

metal frames, mattress covers, pillows, pillow protectors, sheets, towels, curtains, child-safe furniture, new or 

gently used household goods and appliances. The cost of a rental truck for two days, gas, and mileage. In 

addition, gift cards from budget-minded department stores, will be distributed for other key necessities. Serves 

30-45 children annually.  Request: $20,000. 

 

Community’s Child: Healthy Bags Program 

   Community’s Child provides nutritious foods to more than 250 impoverished food insecure children (and 

their siblings) attending elementary schools in the South West portion of the South Bay. Every Friday that 

school is in session, we deliver bags of nutritious groceries to the schools where the public health nurses, 

special education teachers, social workers and Principles have identified attending children as being at risk for 

hunger and malnutrition on the weekends, in their family homes. During the summer months when the 

schools and their breakfast and lunch programs are closed, we provide up to 500 local food insecure children 

with bags of nutritious groceries and health education services every three weeks.  Serves 1,200 children weekly   

Request: $20,000 

mailto:mosher120@yahoo.com


 

Marine Mammal Care: Mobile Visitors Center - Educational Access 

   Request that Las Candalistas fund up to 8 Mobile Visitors Center trips to South Bay schools and/or 

community events where children will definitely be present. Each trip includes up to 6 hours of on-site 

presence of the Mobile Visitors Center, at least 2 MMCC Los Angeles personnel to act as educational docents, 

and an on-site or take-home educational activity that is age appropriate. Las Candalistas is welcome to 

recommend 8 sites, or MMCC Los Angeles can select sites with many children who may not be able to visit 

our hospital in person, or the school / community group cannot afford to host the Mobile Visitors Center. 

Each visit is $2,500.  Serves 8,000-12,000 children annually    Request: $20,000 

Toberman Neighborhood Center: Toberman’s Summer Academy 

   Toberman wishes to use these funds to support Summer Academy activities during 2019. Summer Academy 

provides activities to build developmental assets and instruction to build literacy, writing and math skills. The 

program strives to maintain or increase academic skills over the summer months and directly address summer 

learning loss.  Also, through a daily focus on the Search Institutes 40 Developmental Assets, children develop 

those protective resiliency skills they may need to thrive.  Additionally, Summer Academy is focused on 

Learning Within and Beyond the Classroom.  Field trips are conducted two days each week for the children 

to explore the many community resources available in the Harbor Area.  Each trip is directly linked to 

academic lessons learned in the classroom which allows experimental learning to occur. Toberman also plans 

to add a new recreational component to Summer Academy which is designed to increase physical activity 

levels, improve self-esteem and combat the growing obesity problem in children.    Serves 90-100 children.  

Request: $10,000 

TrinityKids Care Hospice: TrinityKids Care Necessities of Life 

  Hospice and palliative care for children.  We recognize that children require more complex levels of care due 

to the nature and complexity of their illness and age. While it is difficult to accept that there are children who 

needs these end-of-life services, the specialized team of clinicians who serve children with life-limiting illness 

and their families through the TrinityKids Care program are committed to the provision of these services. We 

are honored to be “invited into homes” to provide guidance, love, support and compassion so critically needed 

by the children, as well as their family members and friends.  Serves 300-400   Request: $10,000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

OCTOBER COLLECTION 

Additionally, we will be collecting food items at our October meeting from the list on the flyer shown below.  

These items are to assist Community’s Child in preparing Thanksgiving dinner packages that will be 

distributed to those in need.  If you are unable to attend their upcoming Harvest Festival on Saturday, October 

27th, please bring items from the list to the October meeting.  I will be delivering all of the collected food 

items to the Harvest Festival. 

 
 

Lastly, I’ve volunteered members of Las Candalistas to assemble the Thanksgiving dinners on Thursday, 

November 15th from 9:00 am until approximately 12 noon.  I can take the first 10 volunteers that email me at 

mosher120@yahoo.com.   When the date draws near, I will send an email reminder.      

 

Amy Mosher 

Philanthropy Chairman      

 
 
 
 

 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 

If you were unable to attend our September meeting and did not pick up your 2018-19 Roster, I will be 

bringing the Rosters to the October meeting.  If you are unable to attend, please ask a friend to pick up your 

Roster, or give me a call or text at (352) 232-3999 or email me at lapwebb@gmail.com so we can make 

arrangements for you to receive it.  There are still a few extra Rosters available for $5.00 if you would like an 

extra one. Thank you!    

Laura Webb 
Corresponding Secretary 

mailto:mosher120@yahoo.com


MEMBERSHIP 

 

By the time you read this we will have had the Fall social, thank you to our Provisionals for their enthusiasm 
and hard work in putting together the fun party. We will post photos on the LC Facebook page and share a 
few in the November Newsletter. 

At the September meeting we welcomed our fourth Provisional to this year’s group - Karyn Farris. Karyn 
didn’t make it into the roster so here are her, details: 

Address: 5312 Ironwood St., RPV 90275 

Email:  kafarris7@yahoo.com 
Birthday 5/18   Cell # 310-350-0542 

Selina Hamilton also rejoined as they are now not moving.  She also didn’t make it into the roster; her details 

are in last year’s roster. 

 

 

 

A very happy birthday to our October birthday gals! 

 

Pramila Tekchandani 10/02    

Lynn Gecks Moody 10/03 

Nancy Pearson 10/09  

Carol Mead 10/11  

Judy Moorhead 10/11 

Laurie Anderson 10/13  

Tracey Peffer 10/19  

 

Susan  Manavian 10/20 

Sue Soldoff 10/23  

Kay Nibarger 10/26  

McNair Maxwell 10/28  

Irene Rosenberg 10/28  

Maureen Megowan 10/29 

 
Paula Redmond and Debbie Sampson 

 

Membership 

 
 
 



 

 

 
ENTERTAINING FOR THE HOLIDAYS EVENT 

"ART INSPIRED ENTERTAINING" 

 

Las Candalistas has an incredible day planned for you and your friends at this year’s fall fundraiser “Art 

Inspired Entertaining” on October 25th at the Norris Pavilion.  Not only will we have fabulous design tables 

created by members, we will once again have live music by recording and performing artist Laura Savitz, our 

wonderful LC Creations and Sweets, Holiday Treasures, a fabulous array of vendors, silent auction, 

opportunity drawing, wine bar, a complimentary mimosa or champagne greeting, and catered appetizers! In 

addition to all of that, we have 3 extra special speakers. Our featured speakers are Skylar Thompson a TV 

food stylist and culinary producer; Nancy Domingues, cake designer with NovoCakes; and Adam Stearns, 

cocktail mixologist and beverage manager at Terranea. 

 

SET-UP Wed., October 24th 10 a.m. – 4 p.m.  Please plan to arrive at 10 a.m. and once your area is set-up, 

please see who else needs help. We will have volunteers from Toberman on hand to help with the heavy 

lifting! THERE WILL BE NO LUNCH PROVIDED on setup day. Bring your own, or plan to go to the 

mall across the street. 

 

A reminder about PARKING. Parking is at the parking lot of the Norris Theater which is just across the 

street from the Pavilion. 

 

EVENT and CLEAN-UP - Thurs. Oct. 25th 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  Plan to arrive at 8:30 to help finish with 

set-up.  Note, we need all hands on deck to clean up after the event.  Plan to stay until 4:30. We only have 1 

½ hours from the event’s conclusion until we need to clear the room.  We need you! 

 

DRESS CODE: Black slacks or skirt and silver or gold top. An art inspired scarf would be a nice touch! 

Bring your aprons for clean-up, but we won’t be wearing them during the event. 

 

TABLECLOTHS: If you are doing a table design, you will be providing your own tablecloth or will use one 

of the black tablecloths at Ladera Linda.  All of the interior tablecloths will be black and the vendors and 

Holiday Treasures tablecloths will be white.    

 

GENERAL NEEDS 

• Irons and ironing boards – we will have a sign-up at the Oct. 10th meeting 

• A large silver bowl for chilling white wine at the wine bar – please contact Laurie Anderson (408-

768-4371) 

• Helping at the event.  If you don’t know where you are working at the event, please contact Nanci 

(310-707-3409) or Danielle (818-384-4487). We will have additional sign-ups at the Oct. 10th 

meeting for areas still needing help. 

 



 

 

HOLIDAY TREASURES – needs more items and help pricing.  They are hoping to get more donations in 

the following areas: Christmas themed decor, plates and dishes that are in good condition, table linens, 

candleholders, pitchers, casserole dishes, costumed real jewelry, and other items that are no longer being used. 

Thank you to all who have taken items to Sue Karbach’s home. Our next day to price is Thursday, October 

4th at 1:00. We will work for three hours that day. We also need bubble wrap, tissue paper and some smaller 

sturdy boxes. Save any large items for our shop at the Spring Event. Either call or leave a message for Sue 

(310-377-3566) to let her know you are coming by or that you have left items on her front porch. 

 

Thank you, The Found Treasure Gals 

 

WINE BAR – we will be serving white, red and sparkling wine for $8.00 per glass.  Please encourage guests 

to stop by our bar to enjoy festive libations. 

 

Thanks, Laurie, Konni, Pat and Vicki. 

 

BACK this year – we will have a dedicated break room with snacks and lunch for members.  We also will 

have new this year – a designed table in the foyer highlighting our top three charities for 2019 – giving impact 

and meaning to the event. 

 

We have another fabulous OPPORTUNITY DRAWING, details follow. 

 

Event TICKETS are $50 in advance of October 17, or $55 at the door.  If you are working the event but want 

to enjoy the complimentary glass of champagne and sample Jean Cordero’s fabulous catered food, please 

purchase a ticket and ENJOY!   We have a fantastic menu planned. Of course you will also be supporting our 

charities – children-in-need and our beautiful environment 

 

Printed INVITATIONS and emailed invites have been sent.    Please be sure to forward the emailed invitation 

to your friends if they are not on our distribution list, and follow-up with your friends who did receive an 

invitation.  PLEASE HELP US get the word out! Post the eblast you received on your local neighborhood 

sites. Like and share on Facebook! No one will want to miss our E4H!!!  Please remember to insure a successful 

event we need all your support! 

 

E4H RESERVATIONS – you can mail your checks payable to Las Candalistas directly to Stephanie Rose, 

E4H Reservations Chair, 203 39th St., Manhattan Beach 90266.   

 

Or you can purchase your tickets online at http://lascandalistas.org/event/artinspiredentertaining/ (for a 

small service fee) 

 

Of course, you can also bring a check to the Oct. 10th meeting. 

 

We know this is going to be a fabulous LAS CANDALISTAS event thanks to all of you wonderful and 

talented ladies.  Thank you for your efforts, time and dedication to the event and our charities! 

 

Nanci Browning and Danielle Weinstock 

E4H 2018 Chairs 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

OPPORTUNITY DRAWING PACKAGE 
Valued at over $1,500 

 

 
 

ONE PERSON WILL WIN IT ALL! 

 

Tickets:  $25/each or 5/$100 

 
Two orchestra seats to these iconic Broadway shows: 

1.  Hello, Dolly! - Sunday, February 17th at 1 pm, 

2.  Cats - Sunday, March 17th at 1 pm, 

3.  Charlie and the Chocolate Factory - Sunday, April 14th at 1 pm, 

4.  Fiddler on the Roof - Sunday, May 5th at 1 pm, and 

5.  Les Miserables - Sunday, May 26th at 1 pm. 

 

Dining credits to these iconic eateries: 

1.  Craig's - $200, 

2.  Wahlburgers - $50, 

3.  Pizzeria Mozza - $150, 

4.  The Pie Hole - $50, and 

5.  El Coyote Cafe - $50. 

 

Opportunity drawing tickets will be available at the October meeting.   

Check and credit cards payments are welcome.  
 

 



 

 

 

FRIENDS AND FAMILY HOLIDAY SALE 

 

A reminder that our cook days are October 15 & 16, starting at 9:00 am at the Riviera United Methodist 

Church in Redondo Beach.  We would greatly appreciate any help you could offer on those days.   

If you have a 4 to 6-quart stainless steel pot with metal handles that we could use, please bring it to the General 

Meeting on the 10th or to the church on the cook days.  Also, if you have any brown paper bags, preferably 

with handles, we could use them for delivering the orders. 

Please remember to wear a hat, or if you prefer, one of our fashionable hairnets.  We will have several jobs 

for you to choose from.   

Thank you for the orders that are coming in.  There is still plenty of time to turn in orders from family, friends, 

and your own-- deadline is October 10th.   Thank you for your efforts to make the Friends and Family Holiday 

Sale a success.   Hope to see you at the church to work, laugh, and renew friendships-- and to make jelly! 

Ann Goodhart & Janie Hasselman 
Friends and Family Sale 

 

THRIFT – OCTOBER 2018 

 

We will be collecting Thrift items at the meeting.   We go through every bag to decide which charity will 

receive the items so when making donations we ask the following: 

Sort and mark bags men, women or children and make sure clothing is clean and in good condition.    

Please make sure any small electrical items are in working condition. 

TOILETRIES 

We will also be collecting our new cosmetics and toiletries for the holiday gift bags we donate each year.  Last 

year, with your generous donations, we donated 595 bags to our charities.  120 of these bags are for men so 

the following items are needed for both women and men: 

Men 
Toiletry bags – dark colors for men, deodorant, combs, razors.  
Women 
Toiletry bags, deodorant, combs, makeup, lipstick and nail polish 
Toothbrushes and toothpaste for all kits – please ask your dentist to donate.  And keep collecting the hotel 

toiletries.   

 When donating cosmetics, please sort the new cosmetics from any used items, please do not mix together.  

Mark bags new or used.  The used cosmetics and toiletries are given to our charities throughout the year.   

Donna Ciminera and Jan Raymond 
Thrift 



 

 

RALPHS AND SMILE AMAZON  

COMMUNITY CONTRIBUTION PROGRAM UPDATE 

Attention Ralphs and Amazon Shoppers! 

We received a huge contribution from Ralphs for our June-August summer shopping - $616.67 with just 39 

households participating. That is awesome!   

Opportunity to win $25 Ralphs or Amazon gift card for you AND a friend: 

There is no need to re-register your card with Ralphs this year but please help us to increase our earnings by 

asking your friends and family to register and you will both be entered into a raffle to win a $25.00 gift card 

from Ralphs for you and your friend or family member. YES…$25.00 FOR EACH OF YOU. In addition, 

each friend or family member who enrolls will ensure you another opportunity of winning the gift card.  

All you need to do is share the below EASY registration information with your friends, family and neighbors.  

Let them know there is no cost to them and that our philanthropies will receive a percentage of their everyday 

shopping! After they register within 7 to 10 business days there will be a note at the bottom of the receipt that 

says “AT YOUR REQUEST RALPHS IS DONATING TO LAS CANDALISTAS”. Please write your name 

and your friends name on the bottom of the receipt and either bring it to the October 10th General Meeting 

or text or email me a photo of the receipt to be entered into the raffle.  

Text to me at 310-721-0622 or email ksmiljanich@aol.com or mail to me at 213 Via Alameda Redondo Beach, 

CA 90277.The winner of the raffle will be announced at the October 10th General Meeting. Winner need not 

be present to win.  

Good luck! 

**EASIEST WAY TO REGISTER ** 

1. Call 1-800-443-4438. 

2. Remain on the line for the GIFT CERTIFICATE and COMMUNITY CONTRIBUTION 

PROGRAM operator.  

3. Tell the operator you would like to link your Rewards Card to contribute to LAS 

CANDALISTAS SH584. 

4. Within 72 hours your purchases will begin to contribute to Las Candalistas.  Within 7 to 10 business 

days you will see a note at the bottom of your Ralphs receipt that says “AT YOUR REQUEST 

RALPHS IS DONATING TO LAS CANDALISTAS”.  

 

WEBSITE REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS 

IF YOU HAVE NOT REGISTERED YOUR REWARDS CARD ONLINE:  

1. Login to www.ralphs.com  

2. Click on Welcome, Sign In, then click Create an Account 

3. Click on “Your Location” and type in your zip code 
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4. Click “Find” to locate your local Ralphs store 

5.  If you DO NOT already have a Ralphs Rewards Card: Click on “Create Alternate ID”  

6. Click on “Create Account”, enter your information, then close your browser and log back in to  

www.ralphs.com and proceed to step #9 

7. If you already have a Ralphs Reward Card click on “Already Have a Rewards Card or Alt. ID?” and 

follow instructions 

8. Close your browser and return to www.ralphs.com 

9. Click on “My Account” at the top right corner below your name 

10.Click on “Community Rewards” on left side of screen 

11.Click on “Find an Organization” 

12. Type in our NPO account number SH584, then click “SEARCH” 

13. Las Candalistas will be listed, Click “ENROLL” to finish enrollment process 

 

**Within 72 hours your purchases will begin to contribute to Las Candalistas.  Within 7 to 10 business days 

you will see a note at the bottom of your Ralphs receipt that says “AT YOUR REQUEST RALPHS IS 

DONATING TO LAS CANDALISTAS”. 

IF YOU HAVE ALREADY REGISTERED YOUR REWARDS CARD ON-LINE (This means that 

you have already entered your email address and assigned yourself a password)  

1. Login to www.ralphs.com 

2. Click “Sign In” 

3. Enter your email address and password 

4. Click on “My Account” on top right corner under your name 

5. Click on “Community Rewards” on left side of screen 

6. Click on “Find an Organization” 

7. Type in our NPO account number SH584, then click “SEARCH” 

8. Las Candalistas will be listed, Click “ENROLL” to finish enrollment process 

 

http://www.ralphs.com/
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AMAZON SMILE FOUNDATION UPDATE 

There is no need to re-enroll with this program.  

 If you have not yet enrolled or would like to ask friends or family to enroll please go to: 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/95-4270483 and bookmark this link so that all eligible shopping will benefit 

LAS CANDALISTAS. 

Thanks,  

Kathy Black 
Ralphs/Smile Amazon Programs 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are ever looking for a handyman to do some of your small jobs, look no further than Doug Smith. 

Doug is the husband of Carla Smith one of our new Provisionals. Not only will he do a fabulous job, but the 

labor charge will go straight to one of his 5 chosen charities or to Las Candalistas! Yes, you read that right! 

Debbie Sampson said “I had a job that Nick didn’t have time to do, Carla’s husband came around and did it 

in a few hours. He was clean, tidy and did a great job, the $70 labor charge is going directly to Las Candalistas. 

There was a charge for material costs, but Doug ensured he shopped round to get them at a good price. I will 

be using him again and definitely recommend him. Keep a note of his details!” 

 

 

 

Did you know? 

When you get an “eblast” or blanket email from “Las Candalistas and we say “DO NOT RESPOND TO 

THIS EMAIL” that means Do Not Hit Reply! We are reminding you that these emails are one way only—

they are out going emails only.  If you need to take action as a result of the email, you must separately, email 

the specific person in charge of that issue.  Do not hit reply.  We just don’t want you to be disappointed that 

no one is responding. There will be a quiz on this at the next meeting 😊 HA! 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/95-4270483


 

 

OCTOBER 2018 
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WED 
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SAT 
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   Officers 
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   General  
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LC Outing 
Chado Tea 
Room 
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 Bake Day  
9:00 am 

Bake Day 
9:00 am 

    

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

   E4H Setup 
10am – 4 pm 
 

Art Inspired 
Entertaining        
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